January 30, 2001

Mr. Tony Zielinski Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office City Hall, Room 205

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

The Health Department is submitting a resolution authorizing the release of \$309,200 from the special purpose account for the Milwaukee AIDS Initiative. Also included are expenditure plans from each of the agencies to be awarded funding.

All appropriate paperwork is attached. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Janet Nell Administrative Assistant-Sr.

Attachments